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July 6, 2009

BY EMAIL & BY COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Board File No. EB-2009-0084
Consultation on Cost of Capital Review
Energy Probe — Retention of Expert

Pursuant to the letter from the Board, dated June 18, 2009, describing the Board’s process for an
examination of its policy regarding the cost of capital on a going forward basis, Energy Probe
Research Foundation (Energy Probe) wishes to advise the Board that it will retain an economist,
Lawrence P. Schwartz, to provide expert advise and to participate at the stakeholder conference.
An electronic copy of this communication in PDF format is being forwarded to your attention.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me.

David S. MacIntosh
Case Manager

Cc.  Dr. Lawrence P. Schwartz (By email)
Peter Faye, Counsel to Energy Probe (By email)
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